
Bridgnorth Town & Rural East 

Safer Neighbourhood Team 

February 2022  

Your Safer Neighbourhood Team for Bridgnorth Town & Rural East 

PCSO 6461 Helen 

OAKLEY 

PCSO 6593 Mandy 

LEEK 

PCSO 40270 Stephen 

DUNN-BROWN 

bridgnorth.snt@westmercia.pnn.police.uk 

Twitter : @BridgnorthCops   Facebook : Shropshire Cops  

PC 20446  

Jono LIGHTFOOT 

WHO YOU SHOULD CALL 

IN AN EMERGENCY 

CRIME IN PROGRESS OR THREAT TO 

LIFE OR PROPERTY 

DIAL 999 

TO REPORT NON URGENT INCIDENTS OR CRIMES 

CALL 101 

OR REPORT ONLINE AT 

www.westmercia.police.uk 

PARKING ISSUES 

MOST PARKING ISSUES ARE DEALT WITH BY SHROP-

SHIRE COUNCIL. 

Call  Customer Service Centre on 0345 678 9019 

OR www.shropshire.gov.uk/forms/report-illegal-parking/ 

NOISE COMPLAINTS 

Call Customer Service Centre on  

0345 678 9000  

OR www.community.protection@shropshire.gov.uk 

 

Speed monitoring Alveley 

PC Singh and PCSO Dunn-

Brown carried out a speed 

monitoring session on Dad-

dlebrook Road, Alveley.  

Most drivers were abiding to 

the speed limit.  One driver 

was given words of advice 

for excessive speed.  We will 

be carrying 

this out again 

in the near 

future and 

issuing tick-

ets to speed-

ing drivers. 

Dates for your Diary 

 

16th February—PACT Surgery—

Bridgnorth Library 1500-1600 

Drugs Warrants 

Bridgnorth Safer Neighbourhood team, along with colleagues from 

other departments, including officers from the Dogs unit, have con-

ducted two Search Warrants in the Bridgnorth area.  The first was in 

Low Town, where a quantity of class A and Class B drugs were seized 

and the resident of the property was arrested. 

The second successful warrant was carried out in a rural area close 

to Bridgnorth whereby a large Cannabis cultivation was discovered 

and subsequently dismantled.  A number of people at the location 

were arrested.   

Be Extra Vigilant!!! 

Recently there has been a number of 

shed / outbuilding tool thefts within the 

Bridgnorth area.  Please can we encourage 

you all to safely secure any outbuildings 

and keep all outdoor lighting in working 

order. 

Vehicle crime 

There has been a recent spike in work 

vans being broken into and tools stolen.  

If at all possible please remove all valua-

bles from sight and into a secure location.   

 

Knife Crime 

Bridgnorth SNT have been working closely with the 

Youth Engagement Team to educate 

some of the younger members of our 

society about the dangers of carrying 

knives and sharp implements. 
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